[ﬁ Outlook

Written objection to permanent removal order

From Samantha Walker <samjw1791@gmail.com>
Date Fri 10/25/2024 4:47 PM
To  Charles E. Sepers <Charles.Sepers@appleton.org>

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening
attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

At 1102 w Packard St, Appleton, WI 54914 John Prost's dog Bear was recently permanently removed
from appleton. Over a year ago there was an incident with the neighbors dog, we took full
responsibility, obtained a license, payed for the neighbors vet bill which we do have receipts for and
obtained insurance

Bear resided in menasha, merely visited. We want to appeal, we are willing to do whatever needs to be
done to allow Bear back in Appleton such as putting up a fence. Please let me know if this situation
can be resolved. If not we will need to sell this house and.move elsewhere which we would prefer not
to do. Bear is a rescue and he has been put through training to work through these things as well.
Attention: This message was sent from a source external to the City of Appleton. Please use caution
when opening attachments or clicking links.



